
The Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association Announces Essay 

Contest to Win a FULL Conference Registration...... 

Enter to Win Today! 

 
 
 

The Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association is again offering a scholarship opportunity to its members to 
attend the 2017 Ohio Fire & Rescue Officer Development Conference at The 
Columbus Hilton at Easton, July 13-17, 2017. This scholarship will cover a 4-night stay at the 
Hilton AND a full conference registration for you and a guest. Annually, over 500 attendees 
participate in the educational sessions, networking, exhibits and social activities presented by 
the association.  

To enter:  

• Submit an essay of 500 words or less outlining how you and your department would 

benefit from this opportunity. Your essay must include specific educational and 

financial benefits. 

 

• Completed entries must be postmarked no later than Monday, May 1, 2017.  

The winner will be notified by May 15, 2016. 

 

• Scholarships are non-transferrable.    

 

Mail your entry to:       

CONFERENCE SCHOLARSHIP 

The Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association 

450 West Wilson Bridge Road, Suite 150 

Worthington, OH 43085  

 

   

 


